Mr. R. E. Peters, 342 South Chelsea, Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Reaves:

Awaiting my return from a vacation was a letter from Dr. Allen stating that he had overlooked a conflict between semester examinations and the date with Missouri at Columbia on February 24. He requested that we keep the same dates for our games and exchange the sites.

I have written to Dr. Allen accepting the change. Thus, the basketball dates for Kansas and Missouri should be corrected on your list to read:

Fri. Jan. 5 - K.U. at Columbia Sat. Feb. 24 - Missouri at Lawrence

Yours truly,

George R. Edwards.

copy to Dr. Allen